
 

      May 2014 Newsletter       

      Time flies when we are having a good time. Thank you to all of our parents of 
graduates for making this school year a success. We will miss you all! Parents just 
a reminder there is a $100.00 referral credit to your account every time you refer a 
family to Wellington Academy. We would also like to remind you to please have 
your child arrive at Wellington Academy at a appropriate time. Our staff works 
really hard to have the program up and going by 9:00am so please adhere to this 
time and have your child here so they can have the full benefit of the program.  
     Parents please “NO Cell Phone Use” upon entrance of the building. This is 
your time to learn about your child’s day. Reminder! Wellington doors close at 
6:00pm. Please be here on time, our staff would also like to get home to their 
loved ones.  
     Reminder to all parents/staff… Our parking lot is a “One Way” Please for 
everyone’s safety use the loop the correct way. Be the responsible parent/staff we 
know you can and should be. 

Parents you can also read this newsletter online at…                            
wellingtonacademyschools.com      Enjoy! 

    
                                        Thank you,        
                       Mrs. Millie or Ms. Shannon 

          Administrator’s News… 

          

  “May Curriculum”                 
This month’s theme is…   
Passport To Travel    

             
           Our Letters for the month are: 

“A,E,I,O,U” 
 

Our Numbers and Shapes for the month are… 

                   “0-10 & 10-20” 
& 

“Rectangle & Oval” 

                

                     The Colors of the month are… 
                   “Black & Green” 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

Phone: 

(321) 727-3167 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail: 

     wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

  

 

                                                         

      “May 2014” 
 
May 5th-9th…Teacher 
Appreciation Week 
 
Mother’s Day Festivities… 
May 8th… VPK @ 4 p.m. 
              Dev.2 @ 4 p.m. 
May 9th… 3A & 3B @ 4 p.m. 
 
May 22nd…  
VPK Graduation @ 7-8 p.m. 
 
May 26th… Wellington Closed 
   Memorial Day 
 
May 29th… Last Day of VPK 
 
 
 
     

                        

                       
                 To the following students & staff in May 2014… 
 

Zack Viegas… 5/2 Lillian McAleavey… 5/3 
Devin Betts…5/4 Trevion Martinez-Gibson … 5/4

 Dorian Cooper… 5/6 Keely Keen… 5/7  
Trinity Shields… 5/14   Aryaman Sharma… 5/15 
  Mrs. Lorena… 5/26  
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        Infant News 

  

                

                
       Welcome to another month of learning and growing 
with your infants. Erik has been visiting with his new 
friends in the toddler room. Annabelle and Grey are 
walking with the push toys. Reid loves to clap his hands 
to the music. Blake and Benjamin are enjoying jumping 
in the jumper-roo. Ella and Brayden are now pulling their 
selves up.  
 
        

             Thank you, 
            Mrs. Lorena, & Ms. Yumiko 
   
 
          

     Development 1’s News 

  

      Development 2’s News 

Page 2 of 4   School Newsletter 

May is here and summer is just around 
the corner! We’d like to wish a very Happy Birthday to 
Zack and Keely this month. We would also like to welcome 
Audriana and Erik to our class, they are both doing great. 
This month we’re going to be learning about different 
modes of transportation and different cultures around the 
world.  
Parents, were going to be making our own pizza this month, 
yummy! Also with the warmer weather coming please be 
sure to provide appropiate  extra clothes. Continue checking 
your child’s cubby and the door for any upcoming events 
and informatation. 
 
  
 

           Thank you, 
             Ms.Caitlin, Ms. Desiree & Ms. Trista 
 
 

 

                    
                  

                      

                       

 

          

     

       

       

         Classroom News 

   

Development 3A’s News  

     

 Come join us on our wonderful journey. The month 
of may we will be talking about different ways to travel. We 
will be making Mother’s Day gifts, our tea party will be on 
May 8

th
 at 4 pm. 

Please make sure to check the Parent Info board and read 
dailies for any upcoming information. Reminder please No 
toys brought in the classroom, they cause distractions. Also 
cubby space is very limited please only bring sheet, blanket 
and small sleep stuffed animal (if needed).  We would also 
like to remind everyone to please keep food and drinks in the 
kitchen; they tend to attract little creatures.  
                    Thank you,  
                                    Ms.Tiffany & Ms. Melissa

 
‘April Showers bring May flowers.’ 
Thank you to all who helped make the month of 

April happy and wonderful. Our Easter Egg hunt and 
Bonnet Parade was a huge success and so much fun!  

As we slide inoto May our theme is Passports to 
Travel. We look forward to discussing different cities/ 
countries, and places around the world. Family vacation 
photos are welcome to come to school for show & tell. 

Counting, singing, name writing, learning to read 
small words will also be on our ‘to do list’ this month. 

The month of May also leaves us to saying 
goodbye to some of our friends moving to VPK. Easton, 
Trevion, Michael, Chloe, Sophia & Lillian. We will miss 
you so much.Thank you for being a part of 3A.  

Reminder Please read our door for upcoming 
events. Also check files for dailies. 

 Thank you,  
                     Mrs. Cherie & Ms. Janell    
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Developmental 3B’s News 

  

 We had so much fun with animals in action. 
We had a blast with our Easter egg hunt, bonnet parade and 
our class party. The kids enjoyed it very much. 
Well, well May is here and graduation is near. We have 
planned so many fun activities to do and get ready for. Let’s 
not forget our Mother’s Day Tea on May 8th

 @ 4 p.m.  Please 
mark your calendar for May 22

nd
 at 7 p.m. because it’s 

graduation. More information will be posted in the classroom, 
don’t forget to read it. Last day for VPK is May 29th

. Our 
graduation class party ia May 23

rd
. We will be having water 

play, pizza, cake, and lots of fun! Please help us make this 
event a success. Thanks. Congratulations to all our graduates, 
good luck on your new journey. We will miss you. 
                      
                                        Thank you, 
                                  Ms. Devi, Mrs. Julie &  Mrs. Sonya  
                        
                             
 
 

    VPK News  

 
 
 

          

 

                                 

                 

      

    

 

 

 

                 

                     

 

                 

 

 

 

                                       

 

      We would like to take the time to tell our 3-B how proud 
we are of you! Thank you for making our Easter party and 
Easter bonnet parade a blast. Wow, what creativity you all 
have, the bonnets you made were awesome. You really made 
it hard to pick a winner.  
The month of May is Have Passport Will Travel. So come 
travel with us around the world to new and exciting places. 
We will learn about multicultural friends, foods & 
transportation.  
This month we will also be saying good-bye and you’ll be on 
to your next adventure in VPK. We will miss you all in 3-B. 
Remember to check your childs file and the door for any 
upcoming events, times and dates. 
       
   Thank you, 
             Ms. Corrina & Ms. Russ  

                                                            

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


